Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting
January 21,2019

Present were; Dana Wells, Rose Cleveland and Arlene Bassett

Because it was a Holiday, and all three members were available, the
meeting began at 9:00 am. The minutes of the last meeting were read and
approved.

We initialed the copies of the payments made since the last meeting.

The new “Lighting Fund” has about $160.00 in it. It will be used to pay for
the lights on the town hall Christmas tree. This fund was created with
donations, only.

Rose is working on our end of the year report for the town report. We let her
know that we really appreciate that she is willing to take this on.

The Cemetery Perpetual Care Fund is in a CD at Santander Bank. When it
matures, we will see if we can take out the interest only, as we are not
allowed to use the principle. If that is not possible, we will close the CD
and place the principle into another account.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held in he lower hall, on Monday
March 18, 2019 at 6:00pm

Reszectfully Submiéted, : ,

Arlene Bassett £ Secretary



